From: Helding, Greg
Sent: Thursday, September 18, 2008 8:42 PM

To: Rooney, John
Subject: Communication

Please submit to the traffic commission the following concern of
Cherie Griffin, 2425 Washington Ave. :

There have been a rash of accidents in recent years at the
intersection of Washington Ave and Holmes. Can anything be done to
prevent these accidents?

Sent from my Apple iPhone

09/22/2008



